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Tuesday  8 June 2021 Term 2 Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 9 June PSSA Netball Gala Day 

Friday 11 June AFL Gala Day 

 Stage 3 Online  
                                                 Guardians Workshop 
 

Monday 14 June PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 16 June School Photos 

Thursday 17 June Parents Online Guardian 

 Workshop—6pm 

Friday 18 June K-2 Athletics Carnival 

Monday 21 June Start of NAIDOC Week 

Friday  25 June Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 13 July Students Return for Term 3 

Friday 16 July 3-6 Athletics Carnival 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

I would like to thank everyone for their support 
during Term 2. This is my last week as Relieving 
Principal, as Mrs Foley is back in week 9. A big thank 
you to needs go to Mr Bush, who has been Relieving 
Deputy Principal during this time. 
 

Last week we had our first debate in the Premiers       
Debating Challenge against Bogangar PS, which we 
won. I would like to congratulate the debating team 
and Mrs Walker for all their hard work, as Bogangar 
did such a great job and it was a very close debate. 
We also won our second debate today against Banora 
Point PS well done!  Round 3 will be next week 
against Bilambil PS. 
 

On the weekend we held one of our first Band   
workshops for the year. A huge thank you to Mrs 
Cooper, Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie for giving up their 
time and running these great workshops. It was 
lovely to also have our old students back as mentors. 
It was an amazing day and the concert was also 
amazing to watch. 
 

Yesterday we had 9 students compete in the North 
Coast Cross Country at Lismore. Congratulations to     
everyone that have now made it to State. 

Paint Room 

Last week a flyer went home about a parent evening 
(6pm 17th June) on Social Media and kids. This is a 
free evening and is being run by an ex Police Liaison 
Officer. Please follow the QR code from this          
flyer to register for the night. It should be on your 
must do list and it is great to see so many parents 
value this and have already registered. 
 
This term parents will be getting school reports via 
the online portal. This gives parents easy access to 
their child’s reports anywhere via phone, computer 
or tablet. By registering it also gives parents access 
to their child’s attendance data too. An email was 
sent out again today. Many parents have already 
registered, the email is just a reminder. Please     
follow the steps in the email if you haven’t           
registered yet. 
 
Have a great week. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Online Guardian Workshop  
Stage 2&3 will be participating in a Online Guardian    
workshop on social networks and adolescent development 
on next Friday. A note was sent home last week, could you 
please return to the front office if you have not already 
done so.  There will also be a Parent Workshop held on 
Thursday 17th June at 6pm. 
 

Parent Portal 
Please be advised that your child’s academic report for 
this Semester will be available through the new Parent 
Portal where you can also view your child’s  attendance 
record.  An email was sent last week advising of details on 
how to register for the portal and containing your unique 
access code. If you did not receive this please send an 
email to the school email,  
kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Stage 2 (Yrs 3&4) and Stage 3 (Yrs 5&6) Camp 
Final payment for both camps are due by Friday 23 July 
at the latest.  Medical Information forms can be returned 
to the office as soon as possible. 
  

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 
Volunteers Required 

If you are interested in helping ,  
please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   
Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 Thursday 10 June 

Kim 

Friday 11 June 
Janet      Christine 

Heather     Melissa       Kylie 

Thursday 17 June 
 

 Gail 

Friday 18 June 
Jean            Kylie 

Debbie 

 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 
 

 Tahlia  -  2B  Mackenzie  -  5/6W 

 Ellie  -  3/4C  Lahni  -  2S 

 

DEBATING 

 

 

Congratulations to our amazing debating team.  
Their first debate and they were victorious 
against Bogangar PS.  Thank you also to  super 
debating teacher, Mrs Walker.  Amazing effort 
kids and Mrs Walker! 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 

KIMP  SUNDAY Workshop was a 
great success!!!! Our Senior Band and Big Band     
students were hard at work at school on Sunday 
with our fist KIMP Sunday  Workshop for the 
year... and since before COVID came along. These 
workshops give us a chance to rehearse in more 
depth as we always make so much progress from 
this extra time. One of the highlights of these 
workshops is always the mentors who come back to 
work with our KIMP students. We are so lucky to 
have these teenagers give their time freely… and  
on a Sunday morning! Yesterday we had students 
who are now finished school, one who is studying   
music at the QLD Conservatorium, some hard   
working (and tired!) Year 11 and 12 students, and our 
newest ‘Mini Mentors’ who left KPS last year! Our 
current KIMP students gain so much from working 
with them and look up to them and we really         
appreciate them giving their time to help us. It was 
wonderful to welcome parents back to hear the 
bands with an informal performance at the end  of 
the workshop. A big thank you to Mr Walsh and Mr 
Moodie—we couldn’t do it without you, Mrs Mirana 
for your help setting up and packing up. Miss 
McMahon for coming to take photos of us all, 
Astrid’s mum Leesa for setting up morning tea…. It 
was a feast! 

KIMP next week 
Some changes because of the public holiday on   
Monday.  

Tuesday 7.30am, Senior Band as normal.                 
Intermediate Band student will have a rehearsal 
during the day on Tuesday at 12pm so make sure you 
bring instruments on Tuesday. 

Intermediate Band Mini Concert Monday Week 10, 
21st June at 12pm, (NB time change!) In the last 
week of term Intermediate Band will be doing a mini 
performance for Stage 2 classes—parents are     
invited to come along.  We are very excited to be   
performing for everyone again! 

A final reminder with the end of term upon us…. 
Please make sure any outstanding KIMP accounts 
are paid ASAP. 

Have a great week. 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a limited amount of stock 
available for purchase and will be available until stock is 
sold out.   
 

Shorts  - Sizes 2  

Shirts - Size  14  available. (Limited Stock) 

Skirts  - Size 16. 

Jumper—sizes 4, 6 & 14 

Spray Jackets—sizes 4, 12, 14 & 16 

Senior Jackets—size 10 only 

Track Pants—szies 8, 12 & 14 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school 
office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kingscliff Public School is proud to support local 

businesses. Mrs Kershler visited Boardwalk Books on 

Marine Parade, Kingscliff, and bought some amazing 

new books for the school library. This was made   

possible by the generous money donations given to 

the school library by some of our KPS families and 

we are so grateful! If you would like to make a      

donation, please visit our school website https://

kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ or contact the 

school office. Thank you to Maryann and Boardwalk 

Books!  

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
https://kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/?fbclid=IwAR0fXf6MoMpbbHb9fEYVnJ2i2QsuQyovYkdkgtKTf-KZ4pAovvYdzQnyf_M
https://kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/?fbclid=IwAR0fXf6MoMpbbHb9fEYVnJ2i2QsuQyovYkdkgtKTf-KZ4pAovvYdzQnyf_M


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

KIMP SUNDAY WORKSHOP  

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


